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Pursuant to NYSDOH guidance, as of June 30, 2022 the New York State Department of Health has
suspended all test requirements related to COVID-19 including non-vaccinated employee mandates testing
employee and test to stay requirements for staff and students exposed to COVID-19.

*Masking is optional for all individuals attending summer programs. Staff and students should feel
comfortable to wear a mask at any and all times while in attendance for summer programs. Any staff or
student who experiences negative or judgemental actions related to masking should report such incidents
immediately to a Building level  Administrator.

In the event of a staff member becoming symptomatic - COVID-19 positive or asymptomatic- COVID-19
positive:

- Return to school/summer program when symptom free for 24 hours
- No required test to return to school or work
- Masking encouraged but not required for 5 days after return
- Close contacts should monitor for symptoms but are not required to quarantine or test to stay or

mask. Masking is optional but recommended for close contacts of a COVID-19 positive individual.

* All protocols subject to change pending NYSDOH or NYSED communication.

Sincerely,

Paul J. Casseri,
Superintendent of Schools
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